
From: Information Management Team  
Sent: Monday, August 7, 2023 9:57 AM 
To:  
Subject: Official information request 
 
Morena Julie 
 
Thank you for your request of 7 July 2023, for information about the cost of the upgrade of Queen 
Street, Wainuiomata. 
 
The original budget for the Wainuiomata Queen Street upgrade project was $8,575,160.00 
(excluding GST). 
 
This cost has subsequently been increased to $10,738,057.32 (excluding GST). 
 
The upgrade project has not technically finished at this time, so the accounts are still to be closed on 
the project.  All remaining work will be delivered within the current budget allocation of 
$10,738,057.32. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Kind regards, Susan 
 
 

Ngā mihi 

Susan Sales 

Ringa Āwhina Tāhūhū ki Te Koromatua | Senior Advisor 

Te Kaunihera o Te Awa Kairangi | Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New 
Zealand  
Paetukutuku: www.huttcity.govt.nz 

 

 
From: Julie Sylvester  
Sent: 07 July 2023 13:24 
To: ContactHCC <contact@huttcity.govt.nz> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Official information request  
Hi People 
Would you please provide me with the following information. 

1. The recent up grade of Queen Street Wainuiomata, how much was the first quote for all this 
work when it was passed by council. 

2. What was the final cost of this project (all the work done in this area) 
I remind you, that you have 20 working days to provide this information. 
Thanks 
Julie Sylvester 
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